

Key projects

1 message

Wes Benedict <info@lp.org>
Reply-To: info@lp.org
To: carynannharlos@gmail.com

Thu, Jun 8, 2017 at 8:05 AM





Dear Libertarian,

We are working on laying the foundation for big things for future elections, including 2018 and 2020.

What we do now greatly influences our abilities to take advantage of opportunities later, many of which we cannot even predict now.

Here are some key projects we are focusing on funding in June:

- critical ballot access work, to make sure that every American voter has the option to vote Libertarian in 2018; \$115,000 raised towards the \$130,000 needed; **\$15,000 still needed**
- the addition of an experienced, full-time Press Secretary to garner more media attention for the Libertarian Party nationwide; \$5,500 raised towards the \$15,000 needed; **\$9,500 still needed**
- the addition of an experienced, full-time Candidate Support Specialist, to recruit and train Libertarian candidates nationwide; \$3,500 raised towards the \$15,000 needed; **\$11,500 still needed**
- historical preservation work, to preserve our party's history and historical documents; \$8,500 raised towards the \$10,000 needed;
 \$1,500 still needed

6/10/2017 Gmail - Key projects

We have to invest now if we want to grow and make progress in future elections.

If one of the above projects speaks to you, please consider investing in it.

If you'd prefer to give to our "general fund", you can do so here:



As always, thank you!

Wes Benedit

Wes Benedict Executive Director



Paid for by the Libertarian National Committee, Inc. 1444 Duke St., Alexandria, Virginia 22314

Content not authorized by any candidate or candidate committee.

This message was sent to carynannharlos@gmail.com from info@lp.org

Wes Benedict The Libertarian Party 1444 Duke St. Alexandria, VA 22314



Manage Your Subscription